5th Annual General Meeting

 
This will be the fifth AGM held by the Group and again we have had to overcome the obvious problems in setting this up and carrying this out, due to the nature of our Group and the extreme disabilities suffered by so many of our members.

 

Please refer to the enclosed explanatory 

letter outlining all AGM enclosures.

 

We have prepared and enclosed 2 Ballot Papers (Ballot Paper 1 & Ballot Paper 2) with this Newsletter, one of which (Ballot Paper 1, pgs 1-2) outlines those members (most of whom presently form part of the Management) who wish to be considered or reconsidered for a place on the Management Committee at this AGM.

 

In order to assist you in this process, we have also enclosed a Ballot Paper Nominations Booklet containing brief background details for all candidates who wish to be considered for a place on the Committee. 

 

Ballot Paper 1 itself contains simple box mechanisms which you can cross if you agree with individual nominations. The same voting principle applies to election of Office Bearers (Office Bearer positions are: Chairperson, Vice-Chairperson, Secretary and Treasurer) which also forms part of Ballot Paper 1(pg 3).

 

Ballot Paper 2 contains similar voting mechanisms for any proposed motions on the AGM AGENDA (also enclosed) requiring ratification. These are:-

 

Item 1: Ratification of Previous AGM Minutes

Item 2: Ratification of Chairman’s Annual Report

Item 3: Ratification of Treasurer/Audit Reports

Cross boxes have been included on the ballot form adjacent to each of the above items so you may indicate by a if you agree/accept the above-stated motions.

 

We have tried to accommodate the unique needs of our membership, in addition to fulfilling our legal obligations so please try to support us in this process.

 

We have enclosed the following papers for the forthcoming AGM to be held on 1st September 2008:

 

 Explanatory cover letter

 Agenda

 Note of Previous AGM Minute

 Committee Nominations Booklet

 Ballot Paper 1

 Ballot Paper 2

 Chairman/Treasurer’s Report

 

We would like to thank Secretary Greg Crowhurst for all his help and input. Unfortunately, Greg is unable to re-stand for election this year due to commitments in caring for his wife, Linda, whose health has deteriorated. Many thanks for all your hard work and endeavours and our best wishes to you both.

 

